
Traffic Control – Buckingham Drive and Fairmount Drive 
 

 

Background 

 
The Transportation and Innovation Services section has received a request 

to review the traffic control at the intersection of Buckingham Drive and 

Fairmount Drive in New Sudbury. 

 

 
 

 

Fairmount Drive intersects Buckingham Drive forming a “T” intersection.  

Currently, the intersection is controlled by a Stop sign facing northbound 

traffic on Fairmount Drive.  Traffic volumes are low at this intersection with 

adequate sight lines in all directions.  A Yield sign is appropriate when the 

traffic volume is low, sight lines are good and stopping is not always 
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required.  It is recommended that the existing Stop sign be changed to a 

Yield sign facing northbound traffic on Fairmount Drive.  

 
 


